
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to announce that our BYOD program is 

extending to Year 4’s in 2025. This change will allow 

students to have access to their own iPads and use them 

in class and at home. Previously Year Four students have 

had access to school iPads, but as we expand our 1:1 

program, Year Three students in 2025 will have access to 

the school iPads 1:1. As purchasing an iPad can be a 

large expense for families, we are providing the 

specification below.  We will be holding an information 

session on Tuesday the 16th July 2024 in LA17 to provide 

more details and to answer any questions. 

To be compatible with our school system, the iPad 

should be a minimum of 9th Generation with IOS 17.5 or 

above. The iPad should be in a cover and have a 

keyboard. If you wish to purchase an iPad 10th 

Generation the following website may be helpful as it 

has specifications and offers an Education discount Buy 

iPad 10.9-inch - Education - Apple (AU). 

We hope to see you all at the meeting next term when we will talk through the 

process in greater detail. If you require further information in the interim, please 

contact emidio.boto@education.wa.edu.au OR Phone: 9234 6400 and ask for 

Emidio Boto.  

Kind regards, 

Emido Boto  Renette Roth 

Deputy Principal  Technology Committee Head 
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